CHANGE IN CIA SCHEDULE FOR THE
EVEN SEMESTER OF AY 2024-2025

Dear Students,

This is to inform you that the proposed dates for the first Continuous
Internal Assessment (CIA) of the even semester for UG and PG Students
have been changed.

CIA | for the upcoming semesters (ll, IV, and VI) for the academic year
2024-2025 will now be scheduled from January 3, 2025, instead of
December 2024, as previously mentioned in the tentative college calendar
on the college website.

Please note that the dates for CIA Il will remain unchanged. It will be
conducted at the departmental level from February 10, 2025, to February

17, 2025.

Please note that the College reopens after the Diwali Break on 18it
November 2024.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

oMlinde

6th November 2024 Principal




